
From: Rachel Charles [mailto:operations@markcharles2020.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 3:40 PM 
To: Joseph Wenzinger  
Subject: Withdrawal of advisory opinion 

Joseph, 

The Committee to Elect Mark Charles for President hereby withdraws its request for an advisory 
opinion submitted on July 15, 2020 (AOR 2020-05). Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Charles 
Operations Manager 
www.markcharles2020.com 

RECEIVED 
Nov. 12, 2020 

3:40 PM
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